
Recordings of regular Sunday services can be ordered by signing the sheet  
at the church library. CDs….$4.00 each    

Note: DVDs are currently unavailable until further notice 

PO Box 245  Pembroke  Ontario  K8A 6X3 

Phone: 613-732-9721   Fax: 613-732-7496 

Email: info@pptchurch.com   www.pptchurch.com 

Sunday, October 9, 2016 

Pastoral Staff 

Interim Lead Pastor 
Rev. Doug Stiller 

Assistant Pastor, Children’s Ministries 
Danette Liedtke 

Assistant Pastor, Adult Ministries 
Pastor Carol Ann Hurtubise 

Senior Youth Pastor 
Mark Moss 

Junior High Coordinator 
Brandon Van Grootheest 

Music Coordinator 
Merri-Lynn Raddatz 

 

We pray for 
our troops 

Nous prions pour 
nos troupes 

Check us out on Facebook  

PPT (Pembroke Pentecostal Tabernacle) 

Visit the Gathering Grounds Café  

(Sundays 9:30 am in the foyer) 

Affiliated with  
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PPT Youth IGNITE to Host Spaghetti Dinner for The Grind 

The PPT senior youth group will be hosting a spaghetti dinner 
for THE GRIND on Saturday, November 26th at the Coffee House 

Donations of the following items would be so appreciated, if you are able to help: 

Canned spaghetti sauce ~ Boxed spaghetti noodles ~ Caesar salad dressing 
Bacon bits ~ Croutons ~ Pop ~ Desserts 

Please drop non-perishable items off at the church office. Desserts can be brought 
to the church on the afternoon of Sat. Nov. 26th.  

For more info, please contact Mark Moss at mmoss@pptchurch.com or 613-635-6011. 

Thank you in advance for your support! 



September 2016 Actual Budget Variance Variance YTD 

General Fund       $ 29,973       $ 41,152       - $  11,179            - $  60,275 

Monthly Finances at a Glance 

TODAY’S SERVICES 

9:30-10:20 AM - Gathering Grounds Café (foyer) 

10:00 AM - Pre-service Prayer (prayer chapel) 

10:30 AM - Morning Worship Service 

Message: Pastor Doug Stiller "Allowing Gratitude To Be Your Attitude"  

Kids Church (ages 2-12) 
Kids will be dismissed from the service 

PLEASE NOTE: AS PART OF OUR INSURANCE COVERAGE ALL CHILDREN 5 YEARS & UNDER  
MUST BE SIGNED IN AND OUT OF KIDS CHURCH OR THE NURSERY BY A PARENT OR LEGAL GUARDIAN 

5:30 PM - SR Youth IGNITE (youth in grades 9-12) 
Meet downstairs in the Youth Room 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

Oct 23 - V.I.P Fall Fellowship Roast Turkey Dinner (5:30 pm) 
Music & Devotional by Pastor Doug & Bev Stiller...Please sign up in the foyer 
Oct 30 - Newcomers’ Lunch (downstairs open session area after a.m. service) 
For those who are new to PPT during the last year (please sign up in the foyer) 
Nov 05 - Clocks go back 1 hour this night 
Nov 11 - Remembrance Day 
Nov 25 - Ladies Christmas Party (7:00 pm - more info soon) 
Dec 04 - PPT Christmas Banquet (following morning service - more info soon) 
Dec 10,11,12 - The Singing Christmas Tree 2016 (3 nights + Sunday matinee)  
Collection for local food banks 

THIS WEEK  

MON Thanksgiving Day (church office closed) 

TUES 7:00 PM - Ladies Bible Study “The Armor of God”  
 Come for coffee at 6:30...All ladies welcome...Meet downstairs 

WED 10:00 AM - CONNECT: Bible Studies for Moms with Tots (in the nursery) 

 6:30 PM - BG Clubs (kids JK-grade 5...registration required) 

 6:30 PM - JR Youth FUSION (youth in grades 6-8...meet in the gym) 
 6:30 PM - Men’s & Ladies’ Prayer (men in foyer...ladies in prayer room) 

THUR 9:30 AM - Jitterbugs Playgroup (kids 0-6 yrs) 
 All children must be accompanied by a parent or legal guardian 

 10:00 AM - Devotions & Intercessory Prayer Meeting (prayer room) 
 7:00 PM - SCT Choir Practice (prayer room) 

 7:00 PM - Young Adults JUNCTION (in the foyer) 

It’s A Girl ! 
Congratulations to Brent & Melanie Pitawanakat on the birth of their 
new daughter, Sophia Violet Pitawanakat, born September 29, 2016 
and weighing 6 lb. 10 oz. A new sister for Marek and Jack. 

NEXT WEEK’S WORKERS: SUN. OCT. 16 
Bus: Howie Jessup 
Sound: Jacob Gilbert & Mark Moss 
PPoint: Chance Turcotte 
Greeters: Laurenne Gonzalez, Ward & 
Donna Faught 
Ushers: Perry Marquardt, Vicky Faught, 
Dean Faught, Ken Krieger, Kevin Papkie, 
Brent Pitawanakat 

THIS WEEK’S PRAYER REQUESTS 

Fern Maves 
Loriann McLellan 
Frank Papkie 

Amy Bailey 
Howard Griese 
Ginger Hobbs 
Lila Leach  

Would you like a PPT  
I Love My Church T-Shirt? 

Shirts are available in crew 
neck or v-neck. Sizes range 
from small to extra large. To 

order a T-shirt, sign up on the order 
sheet at the Welcome Centre. Please 
PRINT CLEARLY so we have accurate 
name and size info. Cost: $16.00 each. 

Deadline to order: Sun. Oct. 30th 

Offering This Morning for Buntain’s Calcutta Mission in India 
Please mark your envelopes BUNTAIN and place your offering in the 

milk can at the front of the sanctuary or in the offering bag. Thank you! 

Milestones 
Congratulations to Howard & Iva Griese who will be celebrating their 
67th wedding anniversary this Wednesday, October 12, 2016.  

PPT Newcomers Lunch  
Sunday October 30th 
following the morning service 

For all those who have made PPT their 
church home during the past year. 

Please join the PPT 
pastors and deacons 
for a complimentary 
lunch downstairs 
featuring pulled pork 
sandwiches, salad and dessert. 

Sign up at the Welcome Centre 

V.I.P Fall Fellowship 

Roast Turkey DinnerRoast Turkey DinnerRoast Turkey DinnerRoast Turkey Dinner    
Sunday October 23rd 

5:30 PM at PPT 

Music & Devotional by  
Pastor Doug & Bev Stiller 

Cost: $17 per person 

Please note: This is a catered dinner. 
Tickets must be purchased in advance. 
Please visit the table in the 
foyer to sign up & purchase 
tickets. 

MinistryMinistryMinistryMinistry    

 

Thanksgiving Sunday, October 9, 2016 
Thanks be to God for His indescribable gift!  

2 Corinthians 9:15 (NKJV) 

Baby Dedication 
Scott & Annalena Welten will dedicate their daughter, Leah Faith Welten, 
to the Lord this morning.  

 

It’s Never Too Late to Join a 
Life Group! 

Afternoon & Evening groups 
See Pastor Carol Ann for times  
& locations of current groups 

Books are still available:  
Book $20...Participant’s Guide $15 

Operation Christmas Child...Good News! 

Cobden Pentecostal Church is now the official collection centre for our 
local area. Please call the church office at 613-646-2332 for more info. 

Here at PPT, we are looking for someone to oversee and organize the shoeboxes 
for our church and then deliver them to the Cobden church during 
the Collection Week in November. If you are interested in this 
ministry, contact Pastor Carol Ann at cahurtubise@pptchurch.com 
or call the PPT church office.   

 


